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Providing safe and efficient transportation in Ashland, Barron, Bayfield, Buffalo, Burnett, Chippewa, Clark, Douglas,  
Dunn, Eau Claire, Jackson, Pepin, Pierce, Polk, Rusk, Sawyer, St. Croix, Taylor, Trempealeau, and Washburn counties 

 

April 17, 2012 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For more information, contact: 
Chris Ouellette, Regional Communication Manager  
Chris.Ouellette@dot.state.wi.us, (715) 833-9814 / 828-9471 
 
  
Bridge inspection planned on I-94 in Dunn County 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation is conducting routine inspections and 
maintenance on the Red Cedar Bridge, near Menomonie,  this week.  

 
The inspections require single lane closures from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Wednesday, April 18, as 
well as a reduced speed limit of 55 miles per hour.  

 
The eastbound bridge will be reduced to one lane from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. Crews will switch to 
the westbound bridge from noon-3 p.m. 

 
The rest area will also be closed during the inspection of the eastbound bridge. 

# # # 
Eau Claire/Dunn County Media 
NOTE: News releases can be viewed on the Web at: www.dot.wi.gov/news/index.htm. 
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